
WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK NEWSLETTER

Calendar dates for next week:

Monday 31st January

3:15-4:15 – AnsteyArt – Art Club – years 3/4

4:15-5:15 – AnsteyArt – Art Club – years 5/6

Wednesday 2nd February

3:20-4:20 – Dance Club – years 1/2

Together Everyone Achieves More 

to bookmark our school website:

http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web

PDFs attached for information:

Flu Immunisation Catch Up Sessions

Friday 28th January

Mrs Marriott News Update:
The school’s Health and Safety Committee met this week and decided that it is time to revert back to 

using the main gate entrance to both drop off and pick up the children (effective from Monday 31st

January). This means the one-way system will not be in place. There will naturally be more congestion by 

the main gate, but this will reduce the amount of people with children walking through the car park 

whilst traffic is also moving at these busy times. Now that we know covid-19 transmission risk is so much 

lower outside, the safety of everyone in the car park is our priority. 

You will be aware that we have experienced a high number of covid-19 cases across school in pupils, staff 

and families. We thank you for your support and understanding in this challenging time. The office 

procedures for recording absence takes a long time with so many absences and so this information is 

often collated fully late morning. Teachers will read emails at lunchtime or at the end of the day to 

update their list of pupils who require remote learning to be provided, so learning specific to your child 

will not be available straight away. We also understand that from a home perspective, some children are 

feeling unwell or find the remote learning approach challenging. Please do what you can with children 

who feel well enough. We understand the isolation causes challenges at home as well. Please get in 

touch if you need technology or other support. 

Year 5 Football Fixture 

Thursday 27th January

Hemingford 5 Stukeley Meadows 1

All played very well and represented 

HGPS fantastically. Into the next round!

Please go to the website to view events taking place in the 

community this half term:

https://hemingford-grey.eschools.co.uk/web/half_term_events/593365


